
 

4th January 2023  
  

Supporting your child’s success in Year 10  
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am delighted to announce that we will be offering the second of our series of ‘Supporting Success’ 
evenings for Year 10 students, parents, and carers on Wednesday 11th January from 6pm to 7.00pm 
in the 6th Form Common Room. This is the second of three workshops this year. The focus of this 
session will be supporting the preparation for the Year 10 PPEs (Pre-Public Examinations) in March 
and starting to consider post-16 options and beyond for students and how to build a portfolio of 
experiences to prepare for the application process.  

  
If you would like to attend, please complete this online registration form. I look forward to 
welcoming you to the evening.  
 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
David Fairclough  
Keystage 4 Leader    

https://forms.office.com/e/Q3yRfRvSAa

